
Whole School
Attendance:

94.1%

Wednesday 17th January School choir perform at the Young Voices concert at the O2

Thursday 18th January Yr 5 & 6 Tag Rugby tournament

Tuesday 23rd January Yr 2 trip to the Florence Nightingale Museum

Tuesday 30th January Road Safety Workshops

Monday 5th - 9th February Children’s Mental Health Week

Wednesday 7th February ***Hopscotch and Art Club Cancelled - staff training***

Week beginning Monday 5th
February Celebrating Asian culture week

Monday 12th - Friday 16th February Half Term

Reception Monday and  Friday

Year 1 Wednesday and Thursday

Year 2 Wednesday and Thursday

Year 3 Tuesday and Thursday

Year 4 Monday (swimming) and Thursday

Year 5 Monday and Thursday

Year 6 Tuesday and Friday

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year and a warm welcome back to a new term.  Our first week back finished
with a beautiful New Year Mass.  We joined together in song and prayer to give thanks to
the year that has passed and look forward to a new year filled with love and peace for our
school community.  Well done to our Lighthouse team who read brilliantly this morning.
As we move further into winter please remember that if there is going to be any changes to
our school day due to adverse weather it will be posted on our school website and
messages sent via text so please ensure we have the correct contact details for you. 

Please read on for reminders about PE days and future dates for your diary.

w/e 11.01.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception AND Year 6!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        98.8%
Year 1                              90.7%
Year 2                              92.6%
Year 3                              89.4%
Year 4                              97.5%
Year 5                              92.2%
Year 6                              98.1%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Extension of the Mayor’s Primary
Free School Meals Scheme

This week it was announced that the London
Mayor’s free school meal scheme will be

extended.  It will now also run for the
next academic year (24-25) meaning all
Primary children are eligible for a free

school meal.

Spring 1 PE Timetable
 

Deadline for September 24
Reception places

Monday 15th January is the deadline to
get applications to the Borough for

Reception class places.  Please
remember to submit your form online

and drop off the supplementary
documents to the school office.  Thank

you


